
PTA meeting – 11th December 2023 

 

Updates from last meeting minutes: 

We have lots of donations in preparation for the raffle/fayre. Thanks to the hard work 

of members who visited lots and lots of businesses, both local and in town. Staff 

members also got lots of donations from their contacts. 

Ceri-Ann priced up PTA hi-vis jackets. They would be £8 each. It was decided that this 

is an unnecessary expense and that we can just use normal hi-vis jackets so that we can 

identify each other more easily. School already has some of these as staff wear them 

on the playground. 

Lidl Ely is part of Neighbourly but there is no availability for collections.  

 

Current affairs: 

Time was spent finding the Christmas fayre resources within the Family Room stock 

cupboard and preparing stalls. 

 

Date of next meeting: 23rd January 2024 


